
 
 
 

April 22, 2022 

NOTICE OF VACANCIES 
 

 

The Lompoc City Council is soliciting 
applications to fill two current vacancies on the 
Lompoc Community Benefit Foundation 

 
 
 

Two representatives of businesses located in the City of Lompoc, who shall 
not be employees, commissioners, or elected officials of the City of Lompoc, 
and who shall have their primary residence in the City of Lompoc.  The 
business representatives shall be from different business sectors, as 
determined by the Lompoc City Council. 

The exact time commitments and obligations of Foundation board members 
is yet to be determined.  However, it is anticipated that the board would meet 
approximately one to three times per year to discuss business concerning 
grants, fundraising, and use of funds for City projects and programs.  
Meetings will be held at City Hall and would be subject to the Brown Act. 

 
Application forms and information regarding the functions and responsibilities 
of this body are available in the City Clerk’s Office, 100 Civic Center Plaza or 
by calling 875-8241. Applications are kept on file for one year. Service on 
these Commissions is a voluntary commitment for which no compensation is 
paid. 
 
Minorities, women, disabled, and low-income persons are encouraged to 
submit applications.  

  

 /Stacey Haddon/       
Stacey Haddon, City Clerk 
 
 
 
G:/boards/noticeofvacancies/Vacancies 04.22.2022LCBFruncont 


